
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 
 Desford Road 

  Thurlaston 
                                                    Leicester 

25th November 2022                      LE9 7TE 
Telephone: 01455 888243 

      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This week we said goodbye to Reverend Taylor in a special assembly as he and his family are moving up to 
lead a church in the north of Scotland. We thanked him for all his work over the years and prayed for God’s 
blessing on him and his family. 
 
The School Council have counted the money raised for Children in Need and they raised 141.91. 
 
School Food Services have informed school of prices increases for their service from 1st January 2023. The paid 
meals will be going up by 5p to £2:45. The charges that are made to the school will also be increasing 
significantly.   
 
Thank you for all the reply slips for Nativity Tickets. These will be issued on Thursday 1st December. The 
singing is sounding great. I can’t wait to see it all. 
 
PANTOMIME Class 3 and Class 4 - Please ensure your child arrives by 8:20am on Tuesday 29th November. They 
will need to bring a packed lunch which will be eaten in school on our return and a drink. Please can you also 
park away from the school so the coach can pick up easily without causing too much disruption. If you are 
bringing younger children early, and the weather is inclement, we will open the hall for you to wait until 
normal school time, when they will enter class as normal. 
 
PTA Notices 
School Disco is tonight – Class 1 and Class 2 at 6pm: Class 3 and Class 4 at 7:15pm. 
The Bazaar is nearly here!! Please come along and invite all your friends and relatives. 11am to 2pm on 3rd 
December 2022. (Remember to bring cash!) 
The last date for sending back slips is Monday morning.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 

 
Dates for your Diary        
29th November – KS2 Pantomime 
3rd December – PTA Christmas Bazaar 
6th and 7th December – KS1 Nativity 

9th December – Flu Vaccination 
13th December –KS1 Party 
16th December – Carol Service in Church at 2pm.

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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25th November 2022                      LE9 7TE 
Telephone: 01455 888243 

      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This week we said goodbye to Reverend Taylor in a special assembly as he and his family are moving up to 
lead a church in the north of Scotland. We thanked him for all his work over the years and prayed for God’s 
blessing on him and his family. 
 
The School Council have counted the money raised for Children in Need and they raised 141.91. 
 
School Food Services have informed school of prices increases for their service from 1st January 2023. The paid 
meals will be going up by 5p to £2:45. The charges that are made to the school will also be increasing 
significantly.   
 
Thank you for all the reply slips for Nativity Tickets. These will be issued on Thursday 1st December. The 
singing is sounding great. I can’t wait to see it all. 
 
PANTOMIME Class 3 and Class 4 - Please ensure your child arrives by 8:20am on Tuesday 29th November. They 
will need to bring a packed lunch which will be eaten in school on our return and a drink. Please can you also 
park away from the school so the coach can pick up easily without causing too much disruption. If you are 
bringing younger children early, and the weather is inclement, we will open the hall for you to wait until 
normal school time, when they will enter class as normal. 
 
PTA Notices 
School Disco is tonight – Class 1 and Class 2 at 6pm: Class 3 and Class 4 at 7:15pm. 
The Bazaar is nearly here!! Please come along and invite all your friends and relatives. 11am to 2pm on 3rd 
December 2022. (Remember to bring cash!) 
The last date for sending back slips is Monday morning.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 

 
Dates for your Diary        
29th November – KS2 Pantomime 
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meals will be going up by 5p to £2:45. The charges that are made to the school will also be increasing 
significantly.   
 
Thank you for all the reply slips for Nativity Tickets. These will be issued on Thursday 1st December. The 
singing is sounding great. I can’t wait to see it all. 
 
PANTOMIME Class 3 and Class 4 - Please ensure your child arrives by 8:20am on Tuesday 29th November. They 
will need to bring a packed lunch which will be eaten in school on our return and a drink. Please can you also 
park away from the school so the coach can pick up easily without causing too much disruption. If you are 
bringing younger children early, and the weather is inclement, we will open the hall for you to wait until 
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PTA Notices 
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The Bazaar is nearly here!! Please come along and invite all your friends and relatives. 11am to 2pm on 3rd 
December 2022. (Remember to bring cash!) 
The last date for sending back slips is Monday morning.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 

 
Dates for your Diary        
29th November – KS2 Pantomime 
3rd December – PTA Christmas Bazaar 
6th and 7th December – KS1 Nativity 

9th December – Flu Vaccination 
13th December –KS1 Party 
16th December – Carol Service in Church at 2pm.
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